
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Thirty and 141, L.P.,     ) 
       ) 

Complainant,   ) 
) 

v.        ) Case No. WC-2019-0004 
) 

Missouri-American Water Company,   ) 
    ) 
Respondent   ) 
 

MOTION FOR EXTENSION 

COMES NOW, the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (Staff), by 

and through counsel, and for this Motion for Extension of the Staff Investigation Report 

filing deadline, states the following: 

1. On July 3, 2018, Thirty and 141, L.P. (Complainant), filed its Complaint 

against Respondent Missouri-American Water Company (MAWC or Company). 

2. On July 16, 2018, the Commission directed Staff to conduct an 

investigation of the complaint and file a report of its investigation along with any 

recommendations. The Commission gave a deadline of September 6, 2018 to 

complete this investigation. 

3. Staff is still conducting its investigation. Among other actions, Staff 

submitted data requests and is awaiting answers to that discovery. 

4. Staff respectfully requests that the Commission grant an extension of 

the Staff’s Investigation Report deadline until October 5, 2018.  Staff has conferred 

with counsel for MAWC and the Complainant, and neither party objects. 

 

 



WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will grant this motion for 

extension grant this motion and issue an order setting a new deadline for Staff’s 

Investigation Report on October 5, 2018; and such other and further relief as the 

Commission deems just in these circumstances. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen  
Jacob T. Westen  
Deputy Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 65265 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-751-9285 (Fax) 
jacob.westen@psc.mo.gov 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 

 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile, or electronically mailed to all parties and or counsel of record 
on this 4th day of September, 2018. 

 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen 
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